
 
 
 

November 9 - 13, 2020 
 
 
 
Report Cards and Parent Teacher Interviews 
 
Report cards will go home with your child at the end of this week.  Parent Teacher Interviews 
must be conducted remotely at this time, so we will be scheduling specific virtual meeting times. 
Connect with your child’s teacher about which method of communication (Google Meet, phone 
call etc..) works best for both of you.  The meetings will be scheduled for the evenings of 
Tuesday and Wednesday Nov 17 -18.  If you have not heard from your teacher by the end of 

the week, please contact the school directly with up to date 
contact information. 
 
Remembrance Day Ceremony 
 
This year’s Remembrance Day cannot be celebrated in the 
typical fashion of having a school-wide assembly, however, 
Aurora Middle School students and staff have been 
volunteering their time to create a commemorative video 
celebration to be shared with all classes at 11am on Tuesday 
November 10th.  The video includes a student-performed 
national anthem, greetings from the principal, messages for 
our school division and municipality, artwork of students, a 

student recitation of “In Flanders’ Fields”, and message of remembrance from a service 
member.  Aurora students remember with reverence, respect, and gratitude.  There will be no 
school on Wednesday Nov 11 in observance of this national day of remembrance. 
 
Scholastic Book Fair 
 
Aurora parents can start shopping our virtual Scholastic Book Fair effective November 9 through 
November 22 by clicking ​here​! 
 
Pre-Order Lunch and Snack Cards - Saturday Night  
 
All lunch orders must be made by midnight on the ​Saturday before​ that week of school.  Go to 
https://nlsd.schoolcashonline.com/​ to order for lunches or for concession cards.  We aren’t using 
any physical cards for our ‘concession cards’, so note that each ​Tuesday morning​, any funds 
you’ve added to your child will be added to your child’s card in the cafeteria.  The snack list 

https://bookfairs-canada.myshopify.com/pages/5150825
https://nlsd.schoolcashonline.com/


should be now online and will be updated accordingly.  If you need to register for this service, 
Please Register Online: 

Step 1: Go to School Cash Online 
Step 2: Register by selecting the “Get Started Now” and following the steps. 
Step 3: After you receive the confirmation email, please select the “click here” option, log 

in and add each of your children to your household account. To do this, you need your student’s 
last name and Alberta Student Number (ASN), which is listed on their report card and on 
PowerSchool (in the upper left hand corner of the screen). 

Step 4: If you want to receive email notifications when new fees are added, please 
ensure the notification box is checked in the Manage Your Notifications section. If you have any 
questions during the registration process or while shopping online, please select the SUPPORT 
option in the top right hand area of the screen. 
 
Important Dates: 
 
Remembrance Video Presentation - Nov 10 
Remembrance Day - Nov 11 
Parent Teacher Interviews - Nov 17/18 
Grade 6 Immunizations - Nov 19 
Family Friday - Nov 20 
Family Friday - Dec 4 
Winter Break - Dec 21 - Jan 3 


